
                        

                           Christmas at All Saints Primary School 2018 
We are very excited about all the wonderful Christmas events we have planned. Here is a reminder of what is going on: 
 

Date Events Details 

Tuesday 
4th December 
 

2.30pm Christingle at Bishops 
Caundle Church 

Help us celebrate the true meaning of Christmas with this special celebration. All Welcome 

Thursday 
6th December 

6.00pm Christmas Carols around the 
Bishops Caundle Christmas Tree 
 

Come and join the village community for Christmas Carols around the village Christmas Tree on Church Green 
and afterwards for mince pies and mulled wine at the White Hart Pub. 

Thursday  
13th December 
 

2.00pm Christmas Nativity Parents and family are invited to come along and watch on either afternoon but parents with toddlers or young 
children are invited attend on Thursday 13th December only. Many thanks. Mince pies, tea and coffee will be 
served by ASSA. 

Friday  
14th December 
 

9.30am Christmas Nativity 
 

Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save 
the Children. 

 

The biggest, woolliest, most generous Day of the year! Bring in £1 and wear a Christmas jumper instead of a 
school jumper or cardigan (Children could even decorate their own jumper with tinsel!) 

6.30 – 8.00  KS2 Christmas Disco 
(For Years 3, 4, 5 & 6)  

This is a great opportunity for all to put on their party clothes and dance the night away. £1 entry to include a 
drink and a Christmas biscuit.  

  

Tuesday  
18th December 

 

7.00pm KS2 (Years 3,4,5 & 6) Carol 
Service at St Peter’s Church Stourton 
Caundle 
 

A truly wonderful way to celebrate Christmas with special prayers and carols. All KS2 children are expected to 
attend however, all KS1 families and friends are welcome too. 
 

Wednesday 
19th December 

Christmas Celebrations 
Agenda as follows: 
11.45:          Change into Fancy Dress 
12.00:          Christmas Buffet Lunch 
1.15 – 2.30: KS1 Christmas Party  
3.30:            Home as normal 

We would like all children to bring a fancy dress costume of their choice to school (it can be any type of costume 
– not just Christmas!). ASSA will be providing the food and the drinks for the children’s lunch so there is no need 
to order a Hot School Meal or bring a packed lunch. However, we would like your assistance with the party food 
and a letter will follow shortly detailing the contributions we would ideally like you to make.  
After lunch, KS1 (Years Reception, 1 & 2) will enjoy a special Christmas Party with traditional party games and 
dancing. 
 

Thursday 
20th December 
 

LAST DAY OF THE AUTUMN TERM –Christmas Sing-a-long from 2.30pm -3.30pm in the school hall. Come and join us for a good ole Christmas sing-a-long 
led by the children.  

Tuesday 
8th January 2019 

 
FIRST DAY OF THE SPRING TERM 
 

 

  


